

GOOD SHEPHERD PRIMARY SCHOOL

134 Hyatts Road, Plumpton 2761
Mail Address: Locked Bag 1001 Plumpton NSW 2761
Telephone: (02) 9836 7100

email: goodshepherd@parra.catholic.edu.au

Dear Sir/Madam

The Parent Newsletter is now being emailed every Tuesday afternoon and in order to receive the electronic newsletter, please read the following instructions to ensure you receive a copy.

Receiving the Parent Newsletter Via School Website to your Email Inbox

To receive our Newsletter to your Email Inbox, go to our School Website—www.gsplumpton.catholic.edu.au—"Community"—" Newsletters" - then "Subscribe" on the right hand column and enter your details. Please note you can view the Newsletters (current and previous) on our School Website at any time.

Receiving the Parent Newsletter to your Mobile Phone via the Skoolbag App (Free app)



Did you know that you can receive the Parent Newsletter and "Alerts" to your mobile phone for free? This is very handy to have and will keep you updated on "last minute" changes or reminders to School events. The App is called "Skoolbag" and to install this **free** App on your IPhone or Android phone, this is what you do:

Simply search for Good Shepherd School Plumpton in the App Store on your phone, PC or Mac and install. After the App is installed on your phone, make sure that you select "OK" to allow Alert notifications. Also click on "more" then "Setup" and select which categories you would like to receive Alerts for. For those that have Android phones, simply search our school "Good Shepherd School Plumpton" and install. After the app is installed click on "more" then "Setup" and select which categories you would like to receive Alerts for. Using this method will ensure you receive all Alerts and the Parent Newsletters.

If you do not have access to a computer or mobile phone, please inform the school office and we will arrange for you to receive a paper copy.

Kind regards

Patricia Carr Principal

Padriare Cur